
    

    

    

   
  

 

       

 

            

 

           

            

    

 

               

 

             

 

              

              

     

 

               

                

               

                

 

 

                

            

 

                 

              

    

  

              

 

                  

     

 

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, February 10, 2021 

Elementary Principal’s Office 
7:30 a.m. 

Heidi Hartz called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Heidi Hartz, Ken Johnson, Mark Siewert, and Rick Wrensch 

Also Present: Superintendent Michael Garvey, Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal Melissa 

Enger, Krista Mahan, Calista Broich, Jaxon Nadboralski, Bella Achter, Laila Rose, Simon 

Strader, and Elian Flores-Villegas 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Wrensch/Siewert to adopt the agenda items as posted. Motion Carried. 

rd 
grade students presented their “World Fair” projects. They discussed the class 

opportunities and how they have done their research. The Committee heard from teams 

researching Kenya, Guatemala, and Canada. 

The 3

Dr. Garvey shared an update on the CTE Curriculum review. Review teams have been 

identified. The teams will receive hard copies of course descriptions and standards. The team 

members will review and make comments. The teams will meet and share their individual 

thoughts. The Committee and Admins will determine if a more thorough revision needs to be 

done. 

Dr. Garvey shared that Health/PE will receive a revision this summer. This will include a 

reviewing of the human growth and development materials, health standards & PE. 

th th 
Mr. O’Connell described that the 8 graders did not get their 8 grade health component due to 

the spring closure (COVID). Those students will be able to complete that requirement: 

• In summer school 

• On-line 

• In a PE course with imbedded health standards during the 2021-2022 school year 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, March 10
th 

at 7:30 a.m. in the District Board Room. The 

showcase will be Foreign Language. 



        

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

Motion by Wrensch/Siewert to adjourn. Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 


